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From: Contact Centre {CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 June 2022 12:22

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2022/0469
Categories: xRedact & Upload

Name: T,

Lancashire
Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2022/0469
Address of Development: The Warren Warren Fold Hurst Green BB79QH

Comments: | have no objection to the building of properties in Hurst Green, my objection to this development is the
land upon where the buildings are planned. For over 70 years this woodland has been a habitat for wildlife and the
environment which in my opinion will be destroyed if planning on this land was granted. We are all encouraged to
plant new trees to assist the environment and help to reduce global warming.

If planning goes ahead we are ignoring sound advice, ripping up woodland cutting down trees and driving out
wildlife that has lived there for many years.



